
THE METROPOLITAN BOROUGH COUNCIL OF STOCKPORT 
 (BRIDLEWAY 64 (A) WOODLEY) (TEMPORARY CLOSURE) ORDER 2021 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Metropolitan Borough Council of Stockport proposes to 
make an Order under Section 14 (1) of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 as amended by the 
Road Traffic (Temporary Restrictions) Act 1991, the effect of which will be to temporarily close 
Bridleway 64 (a) Woodley for 220 metres between the junction with Arden Footbridge and 
Turner Lane whilst traffic signs to that effect are in place on or near the said Bridleway.  
 
This Order is necessary because bridleway maintenance works are being, or are proposed to be 
executed. 
  
It is anticipated that the maximum duration of the works will be 6 months. 
 
Alternative routes will be provided via:- From Arden Bridge : Follow Bridleway 64(a) 
eastwards until the intersection with Lamberth Grove continue southbound along Lamberth 
Grove then northwest onto Botany Road until it meets Mill Lane turning Northeast and then 
turning northwest continue along Turner Lane to arrive at the entry/exit of BR64(a). Advised 
for pedestrians only: From Arden Bridge follow Bridleway 113 south until it meets Bridleway 
115BR continue west until it meets Bridleway 112 continue west until it exits onto Bridleway 
64(a). 
  
This Order is to come into operation on the 19 March 2021 and will have effect for six months, 
provided that if all necessary works are completed within a shorter period this Order shall cease 
to have effect at the end of that shorter period. Ref: ZA/2162 
 
 
Dated this 10 March 2021 

 
 
 
 

V. Bates Strategic Head of Service (Legal) Town Hall Stockport 


